BUSBY PARENT COUNCIL MEETING

MINUTES OF MEETING HELD AT WIILIAMWOOD HIGH SCHOOL ON THURSDAY 20th MARCH 2014
______________________________________________________________

	Attendees:
	Mandy Meechan (MM)
	Chairperson

	
	Pauline Taylor (PT)
	Vice Chairperson

	
	Robert Allan (RA)
	Secretary

	
	Richard Hardy (RH)
	Deputy Head Teacher

	
	Julie Oswald (JO)
	Principal Teacher

	
	George Loudon (GL)
	Committee Member

	
	Stuart Nicklin (SN)
	Committee Member

	
	Ishay Carmon (IC)
	Parent

	
	Lesley Green (LG)
	Parent

	
	Carol Howieson (CH)
	Parent

	
	Paulina Trevena (PTA)
	Parent

	
	
	


	Apologies:
	Sharon Hunter
	Head Teacher

	
	
	


	Item
	Minutes


	Action

	1.
	Welcome and Introductions


	

	
	MM opened the meeting and welcomed the parents attending the meeting.

	

	2.
	Apologies


	

	
	As noted above


	

	3.
	Minutes of last meeting


	

	
	Minutes of the previous were issue prior to the meeting. No comments or changes were received and the minutes were accepted as correct. 

	

	4.
	Events


	

	
	Dates for the Parent Council meeting have been booked and are:-
Tuesday 3rd June 2014

Events for this year have been agreed:-

Marathon Event – 18thMay 2014

Summer Disco – 11th June 2014
Summer Fun Day – 22nd June 2014
All events have been booked with the school. All future lets for this year to be paid by the Parent Council.
A meeting held to discuss the Marathon Event. On behalf of the Parent Council IC is going to apply to the Big Lottery Fund for a grant to host a Commonwealth Event in conjuction with Busby Does A Marathon. With the assistance of David Lamont the application will be made with a potential maximum grant of £10,000.

The school will benefit from workshops, sports equipment and arts & crafts materials. The PC will also ask for parent helpers to assist with workshops.

Further meeting to be held to arrange the event.
Summer Fun Day Inflatable and Thorntonhall Ice Cream booked for the event. Meeting for the event will be arrange nearer the time.

	IC/RA
RA

	5.
	Treasurer’s Report


	

	
	NM issued a statement of accounts
The statement of account is available to parents on request. RH requested a copy of the account for the school inspectors
Bank form has been found and NM to organise signatures for cheques. Current signatures are NM, SN and Tina McLennan.
RH thanked the PC for funding Science Week which is next week. RH will look into Science Centre future trips as there is potential for funding and free/reduced entry.

	NM
NM

RH


	6.
	Playing Field – Update

	

	
	CAD drawing for playing field was received today and has been sent to Lesley Dunn who has volunteered to assist with talking to Scottish Water.

Until we heard back no further action or progress can be made. 

	RA on behalf of (LD)


	7.
	Charity Status – Update

	

	
	BPC qualify for the Big Lottery Funding due to their Charity Status.
Funding opportunities will be investigated.


	RA



	8.
	Head Teacher‘s Report


	SH

	
	
	

	9.
	Questions for the School


	

	
	No questions were received.
	

	10.
	AOCB


	

	
	LA passed details to RA for Busby Nursery Council. Unfortunately RA has not had time to contact them at present.

The school has a new eco flag was fitted by GL.

Interview training was attended by MM, Paul Rowan and Zoe Nicklin. BPC now have the required number of parents trained required by the ERC for teacher interviews.

First Aid training to be looked at for events. MM to investigate if SPTC offer any courses. RA to look at alternative meantime.

The school would like new Playground Equipment. PC to see what can be provide as part of Marathon Event.

	RA

MM/RA

IC/RA

	
	
	

	11.
	Next Meeting


	

	
	Next Parent council meeting at 7.00pm on the 3rd June 2014 at Williamwood High School.

	


